
TAHU YOUTH GROUP resumes for Term 3 – 6.30pm, Fri, 26 July, Parish Lounge. 

 

BAPTISMAL STOLES:  We are in need of a volunteer to make/sew Baptismal 

Stoles.  (We can provide a sample).  We are very grateful to Helen  

McKeown who has made the stoles for many years.  Please contact the 

parish office if you can assist in this ministry.  (The Parish will cover the cost of 

materials used). 
 

DAVID WELLS ON TOUR  In Diocese from 17 to 24 August.   
INVITATION TO ALL PARISHIONERS 

On Sat, 24 August   there will be Mass at STM Church at 8am, followed by 

breakfast at 8.30am & then at 9.30am David will give a 20 minute talk. 

 

Please register for the breakfast by completing the form in the STM Church 

foyer or phone the office.    Breakfast cost of $10 per person.  Please either 

make payment on line (A/c No., 020342 0050016 16 and then  enter in the 

Reference “D Wells” and in the Code  your surname) or pay at the  

parish office.   

David will also give a talk later on Sat, 24 Aug from 4-5.50pm.  Young at 

Heart—at STM— A talk for those 60+ on their value and role in the Catholic 

Church.   

David is an engaging and inspiring speaker, these are events not to be 

missed.  This is a FREE event.  David is an international author, teacher and 

speaker from the UK.  See noticeboard for more information re David Wells. 

 

VOLUNTEERS/HELPERS REQUIRED FOR BREAKFAST ON 24 AUGUST:   

Please complete the form in the STM Church foyer if you can assist with  

either food preparation, set up, clean up etc.  Thank you for your support. 

 

PARISH NAME TAGS—Just a reminder to please wear these so we get to 

know each other better and remember one another’s name!  If you have 

not yet got a name tag, please either enter your name on the clipboard in 

the STM Church foyer (on bench).  Alternatively and especially for those pa-

rishioners at Te Puke, please cut out the “box” on page 3 of this newsletter 

and return it to the  parish office by putting in the collection basket.   

 

PARISH OFFICE will be closed on Fri, 26 July.  Please ensure notices for parish 

newsletter are received by noon, Wed, 24 July.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

21 July 2019 
 
 

 

TODAY IS HOSPITALITY SUNDAY CAFÉ:  After the 9.30am Mass.   

Theme:  Soup and rolls/pizzas/garlic bread.  All welcome. 

   

BLESSING COURSE:  You are warmly invited to attend the 7 session group 

course starting on 5 August.  There will be an information evening held on 

Mon, 29 July at 7pm by Jeff and Judy Olsen, parishioners of All Saints by the 

Sea Parish who will talk about their visit to the retreat centre and show an  

introductory video about Ffald y Brenin.   

 

Brochures are available on the bench in the STM Church foyer.   

Registrations essential—please register by putting your name on the  

clipboard in the STM Church foyer OR phone the parish office. 

 

This course is based on the themes touched on in the book entitled “The Way 

of Blessing” by Roy Godwin and Dver Roberts.  Rich in scripture and highly 

practical it helps you understand your role in the mission of God, the call for 

you to declare the blessings of God and what happens when the presence 

of God touches your community. 

 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults):  Have you or someone you know 

asked about ‘Becoming Catholic’?  We would love to hear from you or  

perhaps you could encourage someone you know to take the next step.   

Inquiry period for wanting to know more will start in a couple of 

months.  Please make contact with Fr Stuart with your interest or phone Heidi: 

575 4807 Ext 6 or EM: pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz 

 

REQUIRED:  RCIA ASSISTANT LEADERS:  We plan to run RCIA from late August 

this year, but due to some of the previous team being unavailable, we are 

seeking 1-2 people to join the RCIA team.  This is very much a team ministry 

with the opportunity to further develop your own skills by leading some  

sessions from material and leadership manuals provided.  Please have a chat 

with Fr Stuart if you are interested or require further information.   

 

STM CHURCH CLEANING ROSTER:  Available in foyer. 
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MESSAGE FROM FR PRAKASH —Job Request:  I wish to make a request, on be-

half of my brother  who is in India and  who would like to come to New Zea-

land to work. He is 24 years old. He is educated and can speak English.  He has 

taken my role and supported my family (in India) since I was in the seminary. 

He is willing to do any type of work, but he has an interest in truck driving or  

farm/horticultural work. I would appreciate it if you could let me know of any 

work for my brother to help him to get a job and a visa. Thank you for your  

support.    

 

YOUNG ADULTS ALPHA COURSE:  All young adults in the area 18 to 30yrs are 

invited to come along from (today) 21 July & every Sunday to 113 Watling St, 

Gate Pa 6:30pm, for dinner and community, followed by Alpha videos and a 

discussion. Contact Katherine for further details 020 4154 7782.  
 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE:  Tauranga - 7-week course, starting Mon,  23 

Sept at 7.30pm. For more details/register here: http://bit.ly/TGAMarriagePrep 

 

NEW SAFGEGUARDING LEAD:  The National Office of Professional Standards has 

welcomed Pamela Arthurs as the new National Safeguarding Lead to provide 

support to dioceses, congregations and Catholic organisations in the  

continued implementation of safeguarding practices around the country.  

The office is responsible for setting the strategic direction of the Catholic 

Church’s safeguarding policy and procedures for children and vulnerable 

adults. 

To view full text, please follow the link: https://tinyurl.com/y2v263sh 

https://tinyurl.com/y2v263sh.    

A pamphlet with contact information is available in the STM Church  

foyer. 

 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP NEWS:  

St Patricks Family Group meeting today, Sun, 21 July at 

12.30pm at Beach House Restaurant,  Pacific Coast Village.  

Any queries ph Merrilyn 575 4148. 

 

INTERCHURCH COFFEE MORNING:  The Te Puke Baptist 

Church of Te Puke, on Wed, 31 July, at 10am.  Both men and 

women are invited and please wear name badges if you 

have them.  Our speaker is Judy Abrahams, who will give 

you an update on Empowerment Te Puke plus talk about 

her last time in Nepal. 
 

For Diocesan information check out 

www.newsletter.cdh.nz 
 

READINGS FOR 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 28 July  

Year C:  1.  Genesis 18:20-32  2.  Colossians 2:12-14 

GOSPEL:  Luke 11:1-13 
 

ARE YOU BEING ADMITTED TO HOSPITAL?  If you are admitted 

to Tauranga Hospital and would to be visited by a hospital 

chaplain and or receive Holy Communion, please let the 

parish office know so this can be arranged.   

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered, 

please complete the card in the STM Church foyer or  

alternatively phone the office to arrange.  Mass offering  

envelopes are available in the foyer also. 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

At Anglican 
Church* 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
& Benediction 

 
Thursday 
9am Mt  & 
9am TP* 

 
Friday 
9am Mt 

 
ROSARY 

After 9am Mass 
at Mt Mon to Fri 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

SACRAMENT 
ANOINTING  

1 Aug,  
12 Dec , 11am 

 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 
*4:30pm 

 
Maketu                

Maori Mass  
2nd Sunday 

11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon    Marlene Rutten RIP 

Tues   Irene Gray 

Wed     Doug & Patricia Roband RIP 

Thurs      

Fri    

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  

If you wish to donate to the Parish OR increase your donation to the Parish, please 
fill in this form and return to the Parish Office—either place in the collection basket,  

hand into the parish office or email:   admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Anytime in July to complete/return this form would be much appreciated. 

 
Name   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Address ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Phone No. ……………………………  Email …………………………………………………………………... 
 
Please provide me with planned giving envelopes   
 
Please provide me with a bank automatic payment authority 

 

 

PARISH NAME TAG DETAILS: 

 

Name …………………………………………………… 

 

Please return to parish office—put in collection 

basket or email to:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz   

http://bit.ly/TGAMarriagePrep
https://tinyurl.com/y2v263sh
https://tinyurl.com/y2v263sh

